
ARE YOU LOOKING FOR  
A CAREER IN INSURANCE?

The Surplus Line Association of California (CA SLA) Internship Program is now accepting 
applications for college students interested in an insurance career.  

This six-week program offers students the opportunity to experience the surplus lines marketplace 
by working in our Data Analysis and Financial Analysis departments. In addition, interns will spend 
time in a variety of insurance agencies and get a glimpse of the legislative process. 

This unique opportunity starts Monday, June 19, 2023, and ends Friday, July 28, 2023. The CA SLA is 
located in San Ramon, CA, and this is an in-person internship.  

Prospective interns should satisfy one of the following requirements: 
	» be a Risk Management and Insurance (RMI) major/minor/concentration student; or 
	» have taken the RMI course 

•	 Apply by sending a cover letter on why you want to intern at the SLA  
	» What are your career goals, and why are you interested in an insurance career?  

•	 Be a college sophomore or junior in good standing at the time of the summer internship 
•	 Must be able to provide proof of authorization to work in the United States

Highlights of the program include:  
•	 6 weeks, in-person 
•	 Paid Internship: $25 per hour 
•	 Paid housing costs 
•	 Paid travel to and from San Ramon, California  
•	Mentoring throughout the program by CA SLA staff and Member organizations 
•	 A $500 cash advance to cover incidental internship program-related expenses 

ARE YOU INTERESTED?

INTERNSHIPS  
ARE AVAILABLE!

Apply to Careers@slacal.org no later than February 17, 2023.  
We will notify applicants in March 2023.  


